
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I think it is very important for people to run for office without owing favors to Big Donors.  House Bill 
2578 would make it possible for popular candidates to raise from small donors and still compete. 
Please consider this bill as way to strengthen our democracy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sharry Teague 
443 Normal Ave 
Ashland, OR 97520-2347 
 
 
 


